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For Immediate Release

An Exclusive High Performance Driving Experience for 2012 Boss® 302 Owners  at Miller
Motorsports Park

TOOELE VALLEY, UTAH (October 26, 2011) — The Ford Racing High Performance Driving
School, based at Miller Motorsports Park in Tooele, Utah, has announced the 2012 Boss Track

Attack program.

The Boss Track Attack, a cooperative program between Ford Racing and the Ford Racing High
Performance Driving School, allows owners of the new Mustang Boss® 302 to attend a one-day
driving school to learn the capabilities of their cars and sharpen their driving skills. This is an
unprecedented program for Ford, and the initial sessions held in 2011 were enthusiastically
received by Boss® 302 owners, with the program being booked at 100% capacity.

“The Boss Track Attack has been a great addition to our curriculum at the Ford Racing High
Performance Driving School,” said Dan McKeever, Director of Track Operations and
Performance Schools at Miller Motorsports Park. “Ford Racing has been a great partner for us,
and we were honored to have been chosen to host this program. It fits in perfectly with our
existing schools, and we’re looking forward to continuing the program in 2012.”
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Learn more about Ford Motor Company

Learn more about the 2012 Mustang Boss® 302
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